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On Reading Well Critically acclaimed novelist Michael Farris Smith pulls Nick
Carraway out of the shadows and into the spotlight in this fascinating look into his
life before Gatsby Before Nick Carraway moved to West Egg and into Gatsby's
periphery, he was at the center of a very different story-one taking place along the
trenches and deep within the tunnels of World War I. Floundering in the wake of the
destruction he witnessed firsthand, Nick delays his return home, hoping to escape
the questions he cannot answer about the horrors of war. Instead, he embarks on a
transcontinental redemptive journey that takes him from a whirlwind Paris romancedoomed from the very beginning-to the dizzying frenzy of New Orleans, rife with its
own flavor of debauchery and violence. An epic portrait of a truly singular era and
a sweeping, romantic story of self-discovery, this rich and imaginative novel
breathes new life into a character that many know but few have pondered deeply.
Charged with enough alcohol, heartbreak, and profound yearning to paralyze even the
heartiest of golden age scribes, Nick reveals the man behind the narrator who has
captivated readers for decades.
American Studies International Word count: 22,445
Amerikastudien
Girls Like Us
So We Read On A gorgeously illustrated, first-ever graphic novel adaptation of F.
Scott Fitzgerald's beloved American classic. First published in 1925, The Great
Gatsby has been acclaimed by generations of readers and is now reimagined in
stunning graphic novel form. Jay Gatsby, Nick Carraway, Daisy Buchanan, and the rest
of the cast are captured in vivid and evocative illustrations by artist Aya Morton.
The iconic text has been artfully distilled by Fred Fordham, who also adapted the
graphic novel edition of To Kill a Mockingbird. Blake Hazard, F. Scott Fitzgerald's
great-granddaughter, contributes a personal introduction. This quintessential Jazz
Age tale stands as the supreme achievement of Fitzgerald's career and is a true
classic of 20th-century literature. The story of the mysteriously wealthy Gatsby and
his love for the beautiful Daisy is exquisitely captured in this enchanting and
unique edition.
Teaching the Selected Works of Robert Cormier Presents summaries, teaching
strategies, and classroom activities for the works of Robert Cormier.
The Great Gatsby: A-level set text student edition (Collins Classroom Classics)
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Entries for thirty novels and plays each include a brief plot summary, an appraisal
of the work's reputation, lists of themes and literary concepts, titles for outside
reading, discussion questions, and suggested activities for students.
Oxford Bookworms Library: Stage 5: The Great Gatsby The only companion to The Great
Gatsby to provide a rich collection of primary documents that illuminates its
historical, social and cultural context.
The Pat Hobby Stories In her exuberant new work, BOBBED HAIR AND BATHTUB GIN, Marion
Meade presents a portrait of four extraordinary writers--Dorothy Parker, Zelda
Fitzgerald, Edna St. Vincent Millay, and Edna Ferber--whose loves, lives, and
literary endeavors embodied the spirit of the 1920s. Capturing the jazz rhythms and
desperate gaiety that defined the era, Meade gives us Parker, Fitzgerald, Millay,
and Ferber, traces the intersections of their lives, and describes the men (F. Scott
Fitzgerald, Edmund Wilson, Harold Ross, and Robert Benchley) who influenced them,
loved them, and sometimes betrayed them. Here are the social and literary triumphs
(Parker's Round Table witticisms appeared almost daily in the newspapers and Ferber
and Millay won Pulitzer Prizes) and inevitably the penances each paid: crumbled love
affairs, abortions, depression, lost beauty, nervous breakdowns, and finally,
overdoses and even madness. These literary heroines did what they wanted, said what
they thought, living wholly in the moment. They kicked open the door for twentiethcentury women writers and set a new model for every woman trying to juggle the
serious issues of economic independence, political power, and sexual freedom. Meade
recreates the excitement, romance, and promise of the 1920s, a decade celebrated for
cultural innovation--the birth of jazz, the beginning of modernism--and social and
sexual liberation, bringing to light, as well, the anxiety and despair that lurked
beneath the nonstop partying and outrageous behavior. A vibrant mixture of literary
scholarship, social history, and scandal, BOBBED HAIR AND BATHTUB GIN is a rich
evocation of a period that will forever intrigue and captivate us.
American Icon
A Contemporary Reading Program for the Professional Alumnus Teaching English by
Design has become a classic resource for preservice teachers as well as in-service
teachers who consider it their go-to guide to creating lessons and units organized
around key concepts. In the Second Edition, Peter Smagorinsky updates the content
for today's teachers with discussions of New Literacies, using technology in the
classroom, LGBTQ issues, and an expansive new chapter on preparing for Beginning
Teacher Performance Assessments. He also brings in a fresh new voice and outlook
from Darren Rhym, a high school teacher in rural Georgia. Following a new chapter on
"Teaching Stressed Students Under Stressful Circumstances," Peter and Darren
collaborated to create a unit on Power and Race. Designed to help students develop
agency in improving their lives and those of the people in their communities, this
sample unit provides a practical framework for addressing the needs of low-SES
students who rely on limited resources. Together with Peter's unique insight about
students, how they learn, and the kinds of classrooms that support their
achievement, Teaching English by Design, 2/e is more valuable and relevant than
ever.
The Great Gatsby: A Graphic Novel Adaptation A vibrant self-portrait of an artist
whose work was his life. In this new collection of F. Scott Fitzgerald's letters,
edited by leading Fitzgerald scholar and biographer Matthew J. Bruccoli, we see
through his own words the artistic and emotional maturation of one of America's most
enduring and elegant authors. A Life in Letters is the most comprehensive volume of
Fitzgerald's letters -- many of them appearing in print for the first time. The
fullness of the selection and the chronological arrangement make this collection the
closest thing to an autobiography that Fitzgerald ever wrote. While many readers are
familiar with Fitzgerald's legendary "jazz age" social life and his friendships with
Ernest Hemingway, Gertrude Stein, Edmund Wilson, and other famous authors, few are
aware of his writings about his life and his views on writing. Letters to his editor
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Maxwell Perkins illustrate the development of Fitzgerald's literary sensibility;
those to his friend and competitor Ernest Hemingway reveal their difficult
relationship. The most poignant letters here were written to his wife, Zelda, from
the time of their courtship in Montgomery, Alabama, during World War I to her
extended convalescence in a sanatorium near Asheville, North Carolina. Fitzgerald is
by turns affectionate and proud in his letters to his daughter, Scottie, at college
in the East while he was struggling in Hollywood. For readers who think primarily of
Fitzgerald as a hard-drinking playboy for whom writing was effortless, these letters
show his serious, painstaking concerns with creating realistic, durable art.
Books in Print
F. Scott Fitzgerald's The Great Gatsby Kirkus (STARRED review) "Churchwell has
written an excellent book she’s earned the right to play on [Fitzgerald's] court.
Prodigious research and fierce affection illumine every remarkable page.” The autumn
of 1922 found F. Scott Fitzgerald at the height of his fame, days from turning
twenty-six years old, and returning to New York for the publication of his fourth
book, Tales of the Jazz Age. A spokesman for America’s carefree younger generation,
Fitzgerald found a home in the glamorous and reckless streets of New York. Here, in
the final incredible months of 1922, Scott and Zelda Fitzgerald drank and quarreled
and partied amid financial scandals, literary milestones, car crashes, and celebrity
disgraces. Yet the Fitzgeralds’ triumphant return to New York coincided with another
event: the discovery of a brutal double murder in nearby New Jersey, a crime made
all the more horrible by the farce of a police investigation—which failed to
accomplish anything beyond generating enormous publicity for the newfound celebrity
participants. Proclaimed the “crime of the decade” even as its proceedings dragged
on for years, the Mills-Hall murder has been wholly forgotten today. But the
enormous impact of this bizarre crime can still be felt in The Great Gatsby, a novel
Fitzgerald began planning that autumn of 1922 and whose plot he ultimately set
within that fateful year. Careless People is a unique literary investigation: a
gripping double narrative that combines a forensic search for clues to an unsolved
crime and a quest for the roots of America’s best loved novel. Overturning much of
the received wisdom of the period, Careless People blends biography and history with
lost newspaper accounts, letters, and newly discovered archival materials. With
great wit and insight, acclaimed scholar of American literature Sarah Churchwell
reconstructs the events of that pivotal autumn, revealing in the process new ways of
thinking about Fitzgerald’s masterpiece. Interweaving the biographical story of the
Fitzgeralds with the unfolding investigation into the murder of Hall and Mills,
Careless People is a thrilling combination of literary history and murder mystery, a
mesmerizing journey into the dark heart of Jazz Age America.
Understanding The Great Gatsby
Bobbed Hair and Bathtub Gin Tales of the Jazz Age (1922) is a collection of eleven
short stories by F. Scott Fitzgerald. Divided into three separate parts, according
to subject matter, it includes one of his better-known short stories, "The Curious
Case of Benjamin Button". All of the stories had been published earlier,
independently, in either Metropolitan Magazine (New York), Saturday Evening Post,
Smart Set, Collier's, Chicago Sunday Tribune, or Vanity Fair.
The English Teacher's Companion The Liberal Imagination is one of the most admired
and influential works of criticism of the last century, a work that is not only a
masterpiece of literary criticism but an important statement about politics and
society. Published in 1950, one of the chillier moments of the Cold War, Trilling’s
essays examine the promise —and limits—of liberalism, challenging the complacency of
a naïve liberal belief in rationality, progress, and the panaceas of economics and
other social sciences, and asserting in their stead the irreducible complexity of
human motivation and the tragic inevitability of tragedy. Only the imagination,
Trilling argues, can give us access and insight into these realms and only the
imagination can ground a reflective and considered, rather than programmatic and
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dogmatic, liberalism. Writing with acute intelligence about classics like
Huckleberry Finn and the novels of Henry James and F. Scott Fitzgerald, but also on
such varied matters as the Kinsey Report and money in the American imagination,
Trilling presents a model of the critic as both part of and apart from his society,
a defender of the reflective life that, in our ever more rationalized world, seems
ever more necessary—and ever more remote.
Proceedings THE STORY: Jay Gatsby, a self-made millionaire, passionately pursues the
elusive Daisy Buchanan. Nick Carraway, a young newcomer to Long Island, is drawn
into their world of obsession, greed and danger. The breathtaking glamour and
decadent excess of the
Jubilee Intellectual history is viewed in this book as a series of "great
conversations"—dramatic dialogues in which a culture's spokesmen wrestle with the
leading questions of their times. In nineteenth-century America the great argument
centered about De Crèvecoeur's "new man," the American, an innocent Adam in a bright
new world dissociating himself from the historic past. Mr. Lewis reveals this vital
preoccupation as a pervasive, transforming ingredient of the American mind,
illuminating history and theology as well as art, shaping the consciousness of
lesser thinkers as fully as it shaped the giants of the age. He traces the Adamic
theme in the writings of Emerson, Thoreau, Hawthorne, Melville, Henry James, and
others, and in an Epilogue he exposes their continuing spirit in the works of F.
Scott Fitzgerald, William Faulkner, Ralph Ellison, J. D. Salinger, and Saul Bellow.
The Far Side Of Paradise Reader's Guides provide a comprehensive starting point for
any advanced student, giving an overview of the context, criticism and influence of
key works. Each guide also offers students fresh critical insights and provides a
practical introduction to close reading and to analysing literary language and form.
They provide up-to-date, authoritative but accessible guides to the most commonly
studied classic texts. The Great Gatsby (1925) is a classic of modern American
literature and is often seen as the quintessential novel of 'the jazz age'. This is
the ideal guide to the text, setting The Great Gatsby in its historical,
intellectual and cultural contexts, offering analyses of its themes, style and
structure, providing exemplary close readings, presenting an up-to-date account of
its critical reception and examining its afterlife in literature, film and popular
culture. It includes points for discussion, suggestions for further study and an
annotated guide to relevant reading.
A Life in Letters When Romeo and Juliet meet at a masked ball it's love at first
sight. But their families are sworn enemies, and the very next day a deadly brawl
breaks out between the Montagues and Capulets. Young Romeo is caught up in the
fighting and as punishment is banished from the city - and sent away from Juliet for
ever A beautiful retelling of Shakespeare's most famous love story.
A Voice of Her Own A groundbreaking and irresistible biography of three of America’s
most important musical artists—Carole King, Joni Mitchell, and Carly Simon—charts
their lives as women at a magical moment in time. Carole King, Joni Mitchell, and
Carly Simon remain among the most enduring and important women in popular music.
Each woman is distinct. Carole King is the product of outer-borough, middle-class
New York City; Joni Mitchell is a granddaughter of Canadian farmers; and Carly Simon
is a child of the Manhattan intellectual upper crust. They collectively represent,
in their lives and their songs, a great swath of American girls who came of age in
the late 1960s. Their stories trace the arc of the now mythic sixties
generation—female version—but in a bracingly specific and deeply recalled way, far
from cliché. The history of the women of that generation has never been
written—until now, through their resonant lives and emblematic songs. Filled with
the voices of many dozens of these women's intimates, who are speaking in these
pages for the first time, this alternating biography reads like a novel—except it’s
all true, and the heroines are famous and beloved. Sheila Weller captures the
character of each woman and gives a balanced portrayal enriched by a wealth of new
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information. Girls Like Us is an epic treatment of midcentury women who dared to
break tradition and become what none had been before them—confessors in song, rock
superstars, and adventurers of heart and soul.
Fitzgerald/Hemingway Annual From David Lean's big screen Great Expectations to
Alejandro Amenábar's reinvention of The Turn of the Screw as The Others, adaptations
of literary classics are a constant feature of popular culture today. The Bloomsbury
Introduction to Adaptation Studies helps students master the history, theory and
practice of analysing literary adaptations. Following an introductory overview of
major debates and concepts, each chapter focuses on a canonical text and features: Case study readings of adaptations in a variety of media, from film to opera,
televised drama to animated comedy show, YA fiction to novel/graphic novel. Coverage of popular appropriations and re-imaginings of the text. - Discussion
questions and creative exercises throughout to guide students through their own
analyses. - Annotated guides to further reading and viewing plus online resources. The book also includes chapter overviews and a glossary of critical terms to give
students quick access to key information for further study, reference and revision.
The Bloomsbury Introduction to Adaptation Studies covers adaptations of: Jane Eyre;
Great Expectations; The Turn of the Screw; The Great Gatsby.
Meaning: a Common Ground of Linguistics and Literature. In Honor of Norman C.
Stageberg How and why Fitzgerald's novel, initially called a failure, has come to be
considered a masterwork of American literature and part of the fabric of the
culture.
Tales of the Jazz Age Seventeen episodes in the life of a Hollywood scenario hack in
the late 1930's. Introduction by Arnold Gingrich, publisher of "Esquire", in which
the stories appeared from January 1940 to May 1941.
A Study Guide for F.Scott Fitzgerald's The Great Gatsby ★ Publishers Weekly starred
review A Best Book of 2018 in Religion, Publishers Weekly Reading great literature
well has the power to cultivate virtue. Great literature increases knowledge of and
desire for the good life by showing readers what virtue looks like and where vice
leads. It is not just what one reads but how one reads that cultivates virtue.
Reading good literature well requires one to practice numerous virtues, such as
patience, diligence, and prudence. And learning to judge wisely a character in a
book, in turn, forms the reader's own character. Acclaimed author Karen Swallow
Prior takes readers on a guided tour through works of great literature both ancient
and modern, exploring twelve virtues that philosophers and theologians throughout
history have identified as most essential for good character and the good life. In
reintroducing ancient virtues that are as relevant and essential today as ever,
Prior draws on the best classical and Christian thinkers, including Aristotle,
Aquinas, and Augustine. Covering authors from Henry Fielding to Cormac McCarthy,
Jane Austen to George Saunders, and Flannery O'Connor to F. Scott Fitzgerald, Prior
explores some of the most compelling universal themes found in the pages of classic
books, helping readers learn to love life, literature, and God through their
encounters with great writing. In examining works by these authors and more, Prior
shows why virtues such as prudence, temperance, humility, and patience are still
necessary for human flourishing and civil society. The book includes end-of-chapter
reflection questions geared toward book club discussions, features original artwork
throughout, and includes a foreword from Leland Ryken.
Romeo and Juliet (Annotated and Illustrated Edition) Study Guide Provides students
of American Literature with introductory critical guides to the great works of
American fiction.
El-Hi Textbooks & Serials in Print, 2000
New Essays on The Great Gatsby
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The American Adam A novel based on the life of the author's great-grandmother
follows the story of Vyry, the child of a white plantation owner and one of his
slaves, through the years of the Civil War and Reconstruction.
More Novels and Plays Vols. for 19 include phonodiscs ( s. 5 1/2 in. 33 1/3 rpm.)
The Great Gatsby
Teaching English by Design A Study Guide for F.Scott Fitzgerald's "The Great
Gatsby," excerpted from Gale's acclaimed Novels for Students.This concise study
guide includes plot summary; character analysis; author biography; study questions;
historical context; suggestions for further reading; and much more. For any
literature project, trust Novels for Students for all of your research needs.
The Publishers' Trade List Annual
Fitzgerald's The Great Gatsby
Careless People
Nick A sumptuously illustrated adaptation casts the powerful imagery of F. Scott
Fitzgerald’s great American novel in a vivid new format. From the green light across
the bay to the billboard with spectacled eyes, F. Scott Fitzgerald’s 1925 American
masterpiece roars to life in K. Woodman-Maynard’s exquisite graphic novel—among the
first adaptations of the book in this genre. Painted in lush watercolors, the
inventive interpretation emphasizes both the extravagance and mystery of the
characters, as well as the fluidity of Nick Carraway’s unreliable narration.
Excerpts from the original text wend through the illustrations, and imagery and
metaphors are taken to literal, and often whimsical, extremes, such as when a
beautiful partygoer blooms into an orchid and Daisy Buchanan pushes Gatsby across
the sky on a cloud. This faithful yet modern adaptation will appeal to fans with
deep knowledge of the classic, while the graphic novel format makes it an ideal
teaching tool to engage students. With its timeless critique of class, power, and
obsession, The Great Gatsby Graphic Novel captures the energy of an era and the
enduring resonance of one of the world’s most beloved books.
Solutions to Problems of Race, Class, and Gender Teachers and teacher educators
asked for: the latest research on literacy more information about national standards
ways to consider gender in instruction advice for teaching Advanced Placement
classes ideas for teaching media literacy and incorporating technology effectively
into instruction even more resources for mentoring new teachers analysis of how
trends in society, culture, and politics impact teachers and their classrooms. And
Jim delivers. He has revamped his introductory chapters on literacy learning to
include up-to-the-minute thinking from the field, and he has incorporated lists of
key standards and helpful suggestions for reaching them. His practical strategies
turn recent findings on literacy and gender into well-designed, research-based
instruction, and his ideas help you meet the very different needs of AP students by
understanding their goals and providing them with appropriate challenges.
The Liberal Imagination The "Fresh Air" book critic investigates the enduring power
of The Great Gatsby -- "The Great American Novel we all think we've read, but really
haven't." Conceived nearly a century ago by a man who died believing himself a
failure, it's now a revered classic and a rite of passage in the reading lives of
millions. But how well do we really know The Great Gatsby? As Maureen Corrigan,
Gatsby lover extraordinaire, points out, while Fitzgerald's masterpiece may be one
of the most popular novels in America, many of us first read it when we were too
young to fully comprehend its power. Offering a fresh perspective on what makes
Gatsby great-and utterly unusual-So We Read On takes us into archives, high school
classrooms, and even out onto the Long Island Sound to explore the novel's hidden
depths, a journey whose revelations include Gatsby's surprising debt to hard-boiled
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crime fiction, its rocky path to recognition as a "classic," and its profound
commentaries on the national themes of race, class, and gender. With rigor, wit, and
infectious enthusiasm, Corrigan inspires us to re-experience the greatness of Gatsby
and cuts to the heart of why we are, as a culture, "borne back ceaselessly" into its
thrall. Along the way, she spins a new and fascinating story of her own.
The Bloomsbury Introduction to Adaptation Studies Exam board: AQA A, AQA B, OCR
Level & Subject: AS and A Level Literature First teaching: September 2015 First
examination: June 2017
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